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The South East Region members have been active throughout the year.  My family have attended over 25 events with our donkeys,  one in particular being representing the Brooke at their annual Carol service in London at the Guards Chapel with Camilla Duchess of Cornwall and having a photo shoot with many celebrities including the Duchess.

Many donkeys in our region have been busy attending Christmas nativities, Palm Sundays and lots more.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have organised many DBS events and were pleased to see new members and some that have not been active in past years attending our events this year. 

The Donkeys that are shown in our region have had many good results in a range of disciplines throughout the country. 

The South East region is now getting set for Christmas events with our donkeys.  Our Christmas party this year is at Cisswood House. 

On behalf of the South East Region we send you good wishes for Christmas 2019 and the New Year and hope to see many of you at the London New Year's Day Parade. 






Coral Weaver 
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